The Seneca Village Council held a special council meeting at Seneca Village Hall on December 1,
2020 and was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Roll Call: Present: Mayor Olson, Commissioners Callahan, Higgins and Victor
Also Present: Village Clerk Jennifer Peddicord

The three candidates for the vacant commissioner’s seat were interviewed as follows:

1) Kent Weber: 6:02 p.m.-6:14 p.m.
2) David Bogren: 6:15 p.m.—6:19 p.m.
3) Tom Justice: 6:20 p.m. —6:25 p.m.

Discussion took place regarding each commissioner’s choice for the replacement. All agreed to
appoint Kent Weber to the vacant commissioner’s seat.

The December 1, 2020 special council meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.
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